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March 14, 2020
To the NFF Scholar Athletes, Parents and Coaches,

We are experiencing unprecedented actions relative to the increasing caution that is being
implemented by individuals, organizations and government agencies. The 50" anniversary
Scholar Athlete Banquet scheduled on March, 24, 2020 at the Pasadena Convention Center has,
unfortunately, been canceled. | was just informed that the Pasadena Convention Center has
canceled all scheduled events at least through the end of March. We, as an organization,
continue to be hopeful that we can reschedule this gala event sometime before graduation in
June. We will advise you if we are able to secure a new date for this year’s banquet.

For those individuals who have already purchased tickets for the event, | will be working on
getting reimbursements processed beginning the week of March 23, 2020. If you have not
received your refund by April 9, please contact me.

I also want to take this opportunity to congratulate all of the Scholar Athletes on their
achievements and to the parents and coaches who have supported them. Once schools reopen,
we will be sending the Scholar Athlete plaques and certificates directly to the schools to be
presented to the Scholar Athletes.

It is with deep regret that we are postponing our 50" Anniversary banquet but we, as an
organization, will continue to work to support high school football and the scholar athlete

program.

Regards,

Tony Ortega
Chapter President
562-458--8895
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